
From: Steven Colby Brown 
To: City Council  
CC: City of Ann Arbor Transportation Commission 
Subject: RE: Council Action Enactment R-20-342 “9/8/20 Resolution to Refer Ordinance Chapter 40 to Environmental Commission" 
Date: Wednesday, December 16, 2020 11:46 PM 

Ann Arbor City Council Members: 

The Environmental Commission discussed this Council remit at our December 3, 2020 meeting.  After some 
discussion, it was decided that we would send Council this attached Memo rather than a formal resolution. Please 
accept and consider our collective opinion for further resolution of this concern:

Best Regards,

Stephen C. Brown
Chair, Ann Arbor Environmental Commission
 




